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Emergency Notification 

 

Theft of Catalytic Converters from Mast Rd Lot 

Today, 10/13/22 at 1130 a.m. the UNH Police received a report of a catalytic converter 
stolen from a Honda vehicle which was parked in the Mast Rd Lot, located at 278 Mast Rd. 
Durham.  Since then, UPD has received 6 more reports of catalytic converters being stolen 
from the Mast Rd Lot.  All vehicles involved are Honda vehicles.  The time frame these items 
were stolen is between the night of 10/11/22 until this morning 10/13/22 at 11:30 a.m. 

If you see anything suspicious in our parking lots please contact the UNH Police 
immediately at 603-862-1427. If you find you are the victim of this same crime please let us 
know as soon as possible.  If anyone has any information regarding these thefts call the 
UNH Police Department. 

 

 

 


